

15 Leboh Pasar Besar 50050 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Tel: +603-2050 2050

Fax: +603-2026 1313, 2034 2825, 2072 5818

Email: council@malaysianbar.org.my

Circular No 042/2015 Dated 5 Mar 2015

To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers

Closure of the Bar Council Library on 14 Mar 2015 (Saturday)

Kindly be informed that the Bar Council Library will be closed on 14 Mar 2015 (Saturday) as the 69th Annual General Meeting of the Malaysian Bar will be held on the same day.

The Library will reopen at 8:30 am on 16 Mar 2015 (Monday).

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you.

Richard Wee Thiam Seng Secretary Malaysian Bar